
 Spring 2015 

Our Stats 

as of February 28, 2015  

Members 5,836          

Total Loans  $17,412,993 

Total Assets  $36,994,579 

Total Deposits  $30,982,517 

Calendar of Events 

 
Wednesday, April 15 

2014 IRA Tax Deadline 
See Page 2 

 
Monday, May 25 

Memorial Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Friday, June 26 

Member Appreciation Day 
Celebrate at all Offices 

 
Friday, July 3 

Independence Day Holiday 
All Offices Closed 

Ah spring! Is your 
fancy turning not to 
love but to slipping 
behind the wheel of a 
new vehicle? Whether 
you are in the market 
for a new car, or one 
that's new to you, 
you'll want to check 
out financing it at First 
Choice. When you get 
a pre-approved loan 
from the credit union, 
you are in control of the purchase, not the finance manager at the dealership. 
You can shop for the vehicle that suits your fancy, not be limited to the slow-
moving models with the "special financing" offers. And, as with all affairs of the 
heart, use your head, too. Before stepping onto a dealer's lot, stop by First 
Choice. We can provide rates, terms, and car values so that your are informed 
and equipped before you start to shop. We’ll help you level the playing field. 
The dealer sells cars every day; you buy one, at most, every few years. We’re 
here to help. Call, stop by or apply on-line at www. firstchoiceccu.org 

Ahoy water lovers! Nothing beats a day on the water and 
your credit union is here to help. Here's how: We're a not-
for-profit financial cooperative that's all about you, our 
member-owner, so we have great rates and terms that 
won't squeeze your budget. You can enroll in an automatic 
payment or payroll deduction plan to put your loan on 
autopilot, letting you focus on the fun. Whether you are 
buying a new craft, or just new to you, our friendly loan 
staff makes the entire loan application and approval 
process smooth sailing. 

So no matter if you are in the market for a kayak, bass boat, or pontoon 
remember to come ashore at FIRST CHOICE first. Discover how we can put 
you at the helm quickly and easily.   

Keep Us Up-To-Date 

Have you moved, changed your mailing address, email address, or telephone 
number in the past year? If so, please let us know. It is important that the credit 
union has your current information on file. We want to make sure all 
communication from the credit union reach you on time. 

4ÈÅ ,ÁÓÔ 7ÏÒÄȣ 
As long as we have MEMORIES, yesterday 
REMAINS and as long as we have HOPE, 

tomorrow AWAITS. 

TIME FOR SPRING CLEANING 
OR HOME  

IMPROVEMENTS? 
Call us First 

Signature Loans as low as 
5.99% 

Home Equity LOC as low as 
4.00% 



Page 2 Community Matters 

Knoxville 
млл North 17th Street  
Knoxville, TN 37921-6756 

(865) 637-0112  
(865) 637-0777 Fax 

(800) 637-0112 Toll Free 
нп-IƻǳǊ !¢a 

 

Mascot  
фппл Mascot Road 
Mascot, TN 37806 
(865) 933-744н tƘƻƴŜ 
(865) 933-0777 Fax 
нп-IƻǳǊ !¢a 

 

Seymour 
10210 Chapman Highway 
Seymour, TN 37865 
(865) 982-0075 Phone 
(865) 573-6077 Fax 
нп-IƻǳǊ !¢a 

 

Other Convenient Services 
www.firstchoiceccu.org 
Shared Branching 

Tele-Trans (865) 637-0111 
EasyStreet (Free) ATM 
Web (Home) Banking 
Mobile Banking 
Text Banking 
Bill Pay Service 
E-statements 

 

Directors 
Nancy Webb, Chairperson 
John O’Barr, Vice-Chair 
Donna Kirkland, Secretary 
Mike Langley, Treasurer 

Claudia Eaton 
Rusty Goddard 
Betty Warwick 
George Whitehead 
Joseph Worth 

Chief Executive Officer 
James M. (Mike) Hayes 

All loans are subject to qualifications.  

Credit rating determines applicant’s actual 

interest rate. 

As springtime approaches, so does 
tax season. If you have an IRA, or are 
interested in establishing one, there 
are some important deadlines to 
keep in mind: 

1. The IRS allows you to contribute 
to the previous year (in this case, 
2014) up until the normal April 15, 
2015 federal tax deadline. If you opt 
to make your contribution after 
January 1st but before the April 15th 
deadline, you must designate the 
contribution year that you're 
targeting. This goes for most types 
of IRA accounts. 

2. The deadline for establishing a 
2014 IRA, if you haven't done so, is also April 15, 2015. Per the federal 
government (and like taxes), a valid IRA application should be postmarked by 
midnight of the deadline for both Traditional and Roth IRA accounts. 

For further details, forms, worksheets, and rules on contribution limits for 
specific types of IRA accounts, visit the IRS at http://www.irs.gov/Retirement-
Plans/Plan-Participant,-Employee/Retirement-Topics-IRA-Contribution-Limits. 

An IRA is one of the best ways to guarantee a secure, comfortable retirement 
income. First Choice offers both ROTH and Traditional IRAs, either in a regular 
IRA Share Account or an IRA Share Certificate. To contribute to, or establish 
yours today, contact any credit union office. 

Did you know that one of the most effective 
tools to combat identity theft is to regularly 
review your credit reports? With the Fair 
Credit Reporting Act (FCRA), you can obtain a 
free credit report once every 12 months from 
each of the nationwide credit reporting 
companies (Equifax, Experian, and 
TransUnion). 

Checking your credit reports once a year is a 
good way to discover identity theft. Plus, you can also identify errors in your 
credit reports. The only official site explicitly directed by Federal law to provide 
them is https://www.annualcreditreport.com. Lots of sites promise credit 
reports for free but that may not be the case. You can also order your free credit 
reports through a toll-free number 1-877-322-8228, or you can write to Annual 
Credit Report Request Service, P.O. Box 105281, Atlanta, GA 30348-5281. For 
more information visit www.consumerfinance.gov/askcfpb/311/how-do-i-get-a-
copy-of-my-credit-report.html. 


